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9th  February 2022  
  

Hallé for Youth Concert  
  

Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
Re: Year 7 Concert Trip to Hallé for Youth 9th March  
  
Next half term in Music, we will explore instruments of the Orchestra. In partnership with Hallé for Youth, we would 
like to take all Year 7 students to The Bridgewater Hall, Manchester to see The Hallé Orchestra perform live. This 
educational program offers students an insight into the instruments of the orchestra – how they sound, and the 
roles they play within the orchestra.  The program is extremely varied, and features works of composers from all 
over the world.  There is also a small element of audience participation involved.  The concerts will take place during 
school time, and students will be out of school during Periods 1-3, returning in time for lunch.  
  
As this is part of the Halle education programme, tickets for schools have been heavily subsidised. We are therefore 
asking for a voluntary contribution of £12 per student to cover transportation. Whilst all contributions are voluntary, 
the trip will be unable to take place without sufficient funds. All payments are required to be made through Parent 
Pay. Consent for the trip can also be given in ParentPay. If consent is not given then we will be unable to let your 
child attend the trip.  
We do not wish financial circumstances to prevent your child from participating so please contact Finance on the 
email below if you have any concerns of this nature. If you have any problems logging on to ParentPay or if your 
child is in receipt of free school meals and you require financial assistance please also contact: 
finance@allhallows.org.uk 
Behaviour will be assessed on the run up to the trip, any adverse behaviour will be discussed and reported to 
parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any money paid towards the 
trip will not be refunded.  
  
This trip promises to be an extremely valuable and enjoyable learning opportunity, and for many of our students 
may be a once in a lifetime experience.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

  
  
Miss V Elliott  
Head of Music  
 


